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ACTIVITY
To facilitate landscaping work 
by the APM Project, one right-
hand turn lane from World Way 
South and one right-hand turn 
lane from Center Way, both 
to the southbound Sepulveda 
Boulevard ramp, will be closed 
Monday, April 17 through 
Monday, May 1. These lane 
restrictions will be in place 24/7. 
One right-hand turn lane at 
both locations will remain open 
with traffic maintained in all 
directions.

Please watch for posted signage 
and use caution when traveling 
near construction areas.

Nightly from 1AM to 6AM, both 
right-hand turn lanes from World 
Way South to the southbound 
Sepulveda Ramp will be closed. 
During these hours, vehicles 
on World Way South will not 
be able to turn right and must 
continue to eastbound Century 
Boulevard.

Vehicles needing to reach I-105 
will use eastbound Century 
Boulevard to southbound 
Aviation Boulevard.

Center Way traffic will be able 
to make the right-hand turn 
to the southbound Sepulveda 
Boulevard ramp via the one 
open lane.
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LANE RESTRICTIONS
Southbound Sepulveda Boulevard Ramp

From World Way South / Center Way
Monday, April 17 through Monday, May 1, 2023
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Center Way

RAMP CLOSED:
No Right Turn 1AM to 6AM
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NIGHTLY: 1AM - 6AM

DAILY: 6AM - 1AM

World Way South 
traffic must use

EB Century Blvd

One turn lane closed
One lane maintained
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